
On 30 June 2015 at 10:50, Environmental Enforcement Team  
. <eet@hillingdon.gov.uk> wrote: 
 
 
Hi Stephanie, 
 
I visited Early Bird Food & Wine on 28th June 2015 with one of the EE officers. As evident in 
the photos attached, a car was parked on the double yellow lines. We did not witness the 
grey coloured stand, however, the shop front was untidy with empty crates piled up and 
rubbish scattered around. We also noticed a large cardboard box which seems to be used as 
a newspaper stand. The alleyway on the side also had rubbish accumulated. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Chardney Aktar 
Notice Processing Officer 
 
Environmental Enforcement Team 
London Borough of Hillingdon 
Residents Services 
Civic Centre (Phase II) 
High Street 
Uxbridge 
Middlesex 
UB8 1UW 
Tel 01895 556000 
Ext 6877 
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